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 Theme for the week: Jasper’s Beanstalk by Nick Butterworth and Mick Inkpen 

	Literacy
We have been…
    Continuing to learn the sound; ur
· Learning to spell our keywords.
· Writing captions for pictures.
· Creating story maps
· Writing simple sentences and looking at how to write stories.
· Letter formation.
· Sequencing the story and writing captions for each day within the story.

	Numeracy
We have been…
· Writing numerals for correct formation.
· Looking at the coins from 1p to 10p, counting out coins for a given amount.
· Ordering numbered leaves onto the beanstalk.
· Using the class garden shop to use coins to purchase different items.

.

	Other areas
We have been…
· Playing the ‘Beanstalk game’, learning to take turns and share, as well as reading instructions and counting on.
· Creating beanstalk pictures using different Medias and materials.
· Using a computer game to sequence the beanstalks within a set time.
· Woodland Exploration
· Sequencing the steps on how to plant a bean.
· Gardening- planting their own beans.
· Looking after their beans in the outdoor area.
· Looking at the Pre-school chicks.


	What’s next?
Finish for the two week break on Friday 29th March, 2019 at 2.30pm.
PE kits will be sent home during the week for them to be washed and returned after the holiday.
Could the children please use the sheet sent home to practise their spellings. They need to look and say the word, copy it, then fold the paper over to cover the words, then try to spell it without looking at the word.
As well as practising the spellings, could you practise reading the keywords with child. This is to help with his/ her reading fluency.
As the weather improves could you please ensure that all jumpers/ cardigans are labelled with your child’s name.

 Thank you   Mrs Such & Miss Spearing



